
Local  MSP  pays  a  visit  to
Leith Academy

Conservative MSP Miles Briggs today visited Leith Academy to
talk  with  their  S3  modern  studies  class.  The  visit  was
organised so that the pupils could ask Miles about his role as
an MSP, and he was happy to oblige (and of course take a
selfie!)

He regarded it as an opportunity to listen to the ideas and
concerns of young people in Scotland.

Miles Briggs comments: “I always enjoy the opportunity to meet
and talk with my constituents.

“The young modern studies pupils at Leith Academy asked very
insightful questions about my role as an MSP.

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2018/04/local-msp-pays-a-visit-to-leith-academy/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2018/04/local-msp-pays-a-visit-to-leith-academy/



